
 

 

   28th October 2019 

       President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

         endeavourhillsmenshed@gmail.com 
 

       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – John Thornton   

        jthornto@bigpond.net.au  

 

       VP and Almoner - Doug Rowley 

        yelwor1946@gmail.com  

 

 

          http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/ 
 

       Open: 29th – 31st October 2019  
       10.00 – 3.00pm 
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This week at Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
 
Tuesday – Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor Paul Morris 
 
Wednesday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor John Thornton 
 
Thursday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor – Doug Rowley 
 
Please call the nominated supervisor if you need any assistance. 
 
Our lease times are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
 
This week at the Men’s Shed on Tuesday 

 
   Poet’s Corner – Bring your favourite poetry  
 
Lunch will be provided by John Thornton 
 
Last week at the shed 

 
 
 Equip4Life dietician 
explaining the difference 
between good and bad fat 
and foods. 
Members also had 
measurements taken and 
blood pressure monitored. 
 
All very interesting, we had 
to hide the party pies and 
sausage we were having for 
lunch. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



From our Facebook page - Julia from Equip4Life conducted the 5th session of the healthy lifestyles 
program with Endeavour Hills Mens Shed on Tuesday the 22nd of October. The session started at 
11am and ran for an hour and more. 
A big thank you to Julia who moves on to a new career teaching children, we enjoyed and gained 
greatly from her teaching sessions. 
Aim of the course is to equip us to live an active life, eat healthy, exercise and be fit. 
The 6th and last session will be next year. 
 
 
Trevor’s, Trip 
 

 

 
 
 
 
We have been without our president for the past 2 weeks, he has been travelling to Mt Hotham 
and Omeo with his van, not a journey for the faint hearted, with rain snow and sleet. Towing a 
caravan up 7.3% grades, around tight bends with no crash barriers and white lines covered with 
snow and slush. 
 

 
 

NEW BUILDING 
  

Work will start in January and be completed by the end of June. 

 
Please all shedders put your thinking caps on, we will need to continue fundraising after our 
permanent shed is built to cover outgoings for the new build If you have an idea please follow it 
through yourself before presenting it at a meeting. Trevor is working very hard behind the scenes 
but cannot do it alone nor should he, we all want a shed so let’s all help. 
 
 
 



Grant applications: 
 
The Casey Cardinia Foundation – 2019 Grants awarded to the Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed.  

Grants Pending State Gov $80.000  

Grants promised City of Casey $600.000      

Cricket Scoreboards 

We still have many scoreboards to sell, all members should try and find a home for one, at least. 

We have three in the top storeroom and more at the DAA Office in Doveton. 

This week - David’s Puns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Those who jump off a bridge in Paris are in Seine. 
 
A man's home is his castle, in a manor of speaking. 
 
Dijon vu - the same mustard as before. 
 
Practice safe eating - always use condiments. 
 
Shotgun wedding - A case of wife or death. 
 
A man needs a mistress just to break the monogamy. 
 
A hangover is the wrath of grapes. 
 
Dancing cheek-to-cheek is really a form of floor play. 
 
Does the name Pavlov ring a bell? 
 
Condoms should be used on every conceivable occasion. 
 
Reading while sunbathing makes you well red. 
 
When two egotists meet, it's an I for an I. 
 
A bicycle can't stand on its own because it is two tired. 

 
 



Projects 

• Construction of base and installation of Scalextric Racing Set – completed. 

• Construction of base and installation of Hornby OO train set. 

• Mounting of 23 Barometers  

• Woodwork Toys  

We have more models to work from i.e.: - Truck, Steam Roller. Please call in on our project days 

Wednesday & Thursday to help. Sandy has plans for a grader now completed plus truck money 

box’s 

Plans are available to commence projects now 

Shedders we have the equipment please roll up on Wednesday & Thursdays 

to make the most of our project days  

Great to see members, making use, of our project days.  Airplanes galore 

Guys if you are looking for anything in the storerooms. Just ask Neill B he knows where 

everything is. 

Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees 

Program    BBQ     Management 
 
Graeme Seymour  Stan Ashley    Trevor Ratcliffe      John Grennan 
Andras Jakab   Ivan Stiglic    Doug Rowley           Neil Bennett 
Neil Bennett   Graeme Seymour   Paul Morris             Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan                                 John Thornton Neil Evans  
            Robert Kay  

        
Working with Children Checks held by:         
         First Aiders:   
 
John Grennan           Tony Phillips    Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva  David Taylor     John Thornton 
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay    Tony Cannata 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie    Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans               David Taylor    Garrick Williams 
David Robinson       Stan Ashley 
 



$ 250.000

BUILDING FUND

 

Future Events 

October 31st Brexit? 

November 5th Closed for Melbourne Cup. Bonfire night in the UK. 

November 15th Fishing Tri 

November 30th Dinner dance at the Dandenong Club Rotary/Probus 

10th December Pizza Christmas Event at Essex Park 

17th December – Break up Lunch at the Village Green Hotel. 

 

 

Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have increased our building fund target to $250,000          

 

 

 

The balance of the No 1 Account is $ 8501.12 

The balance of the No 2 Account is $ 61,401.30 

Grants Pending State Gov $80.000  

Grants promised City of Casey $600.000      

 


